
HAPPY NEW YEAR! Last year was filled with lots of exciting learning experiences for students at BHS and this 

year proves to be even better as teachers have many engaging activities planned for students. 

Throughout Autumn many folks in our school community were absent due to illness. Hopefully all those sick 

days are behind us so we can be present every day and participate in all the wonderful learning activities we 

have planned. Try to line up vacations and doctors’ appointments with the school’s schedule whenever 

possible. You can find the school calendar on the ASD-S Website. School absences spike in the weeks before 

and after winter break. It’s tempting to extend your vacation by a few days, but remember, those days count 

as absences and learning happens every day. 

Thank you for your ongoing cooperation and support. 

Sincerely, 

Tammy Surette 

Principal  
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Thank you for having after school travel plans made early in the day. Please notify us of 

changes to after school travel plans by 12:30 pm. 

Winter is here! Thank 
you for dressing your 
child/children in warm 
winter clothing, so 
they can enjoy outside 
play throughout the 
winter season.               

 

 

 

In the event of inclement weather, 

parents are encouraged to access 

information about school closures via 

one of the following options: 

• the local radio stations prior to 
6:30 a.m.  

• the District website  

• follow us on Twitter 
@ASD_South  

• the District Information Phone 
line – for school closures (toll 
free:1-855-535-7669 [SNOW]).  

• subscribe online for email 
notifications and choose the 
Parent Portal 

Click the following link for information 

on our INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S/Communication/inclement%20weather%20policy%202022.pdf

